
From: Sasha Elford 
Sent: Monday, June 20, 2022 8:46 AM 
To: CWC <cwc@london.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] March of Dimes Canada re: Provincial E-Scooter Pilot 
 
Good morning, 
 
I am writing on behalf of March of Dimes Canada regarding tomorrow’s Civic Works 
Committee agenda item 4.2 – Participation in Provincial E-Scooter Pilot. March of 
Dimes Canada has serious concerns regarding the safety and accessibility impacts of 
e-scooters on London residents with disabilities. We endorse the brief submitted by 
David Lepofsky on behalf of the AODA Alliance regarding this matter.  
 
Please also find attached our correspondence dated August 2021, outlining our 
concerns with the proposed pilot project. If possible to bring this correspondence to the 
committee’s attention, that would be much appreciated. 
 
Thank you, 
 

Sasha Elford (she/her/hers) 
National Manager, Public Affairs 
March of Dimes Canada 
 
10 Overlea Blvd. 
Toronto, ON, M4H 1A4 
Join us: www.marchofdimes.ca  Facebook  Twitter  YouTube  
Support March of Dimes Canada by visiting www.marchofdimes.ca/donate 
Text ‘DIMES’ to 45678 to donate $5  
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